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WHAT'S INSIDE THIS ISSUE: We are a week or so into the month of September. Sorry for the delay on the newsletter.
We have had a busy week with a booth at the South Dakota State Fair the first week of
Latest News cont. - 1-2 the month. We had a pretty good but hot week at the fair. We have noticed that many of

Summqry/ future events- 3 the people at the fair are from out of town, so while we may not see visible results here,
who knows who we may reach in the process. Since the church in South Dakota is small
and scarce any word that we can get out to people is good news. Thanks for your
continued support. School is starting back and I am currently taking two classes this
semester towards my Masters. August was a relatively slow month for us as we wound
down from summer. We had the group from Oklahoma City here that spilled into the

month of August, which included the school supply drive and other activities reported

on for last month.
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We are always looking for new ways to reach others and get the word of
the church here out. | recently starting working part time at the Norby
Center a few days here and there a month. The owner sought me out
based on seeing me at the gym playing Pickleball and asked if | would be
interested. It is super flexible and easy and helps offset our monthly cost
to the gym substantially. It also gives me the opportunity to have more
regular presence in the community and be able to connect with people in
town that | may never have been able to connect with. Fall is quickly
upon us and while the fair was one of the hottest weeks of the summer,
we have an outlook of lows in the 40's in the coming weeks. My parents
are planning a trip west soon and will make a pit stop and stay with us
towards the end of September. We have at least three new people that
have been attending pretty consistently over the last couple
weeks/months and we hope to continue contact with them. Keep them in
your prayers. One is a younger couple Ryan and Jacqueline and their son
Lewin. As | write this Ryan and | have been in contact about trying to set
a time to study each week.
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One of the kids that comes Cheyenne had a
birthday and we got her cupcakes for her
birthday. She seemed to really appreciate

it.

The older kids class got two members
recently that switched grades. We recently
changed Wednesday night material to the

Life of Christ and we all teach the same
material just at different levels. It seems to
be going well

Thanks so much for your continued support. If you would like more

information on the work here and want to reach out please feel free. We will
be in Florida for a bit the first week or so in October for a wedding, but other
than that we plan to continue to work here the best we can. Thanks again for

your support, prayers, and cards we greatly appreciate it!

Thanks for your continued support! Casey and Emily Paulin




